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7th August 2006 
 

 

To: see Circulation List 
 

Dear Colleague, 
 
Consultation on Service Changes in Enfield & Haringey 

 
Please find enclosed a series of documents that outline changes the Trust 

is proposing to make to improve the effectiveness of the community 
services it provides.   
 

We set out our broad plan and objectives for the year in April which was 
circulated for comment to all partners.  This led to much helpful and 

constructive dialogue across the three boroughs.  We have now reached a 
more detailed stage in our planning and delivery of services, so, are 
continuing our engagement to ensure these best met local needs.  All of 

these proposals have been built up with extensive local discussion and are 
agreed with PCT colleagues as being consistent with local strategies and 

commissioning plans. 
 
This is part of an ongoing process of consultation that started in Barnet on 

17th May and will end on 29th September this year.  It is intended that 
health and local authority partners and user representative organisations 

will all have an opportunity to discuss and respond to these proposals.  
The documents attached here are as follows: 

 

 Summary consultation document (including Q&A) 

 Consultation distribution list 

Attachment 1 Proposed changes to Mental Health Services in Enfield 

Attachment 2 
Part 1 

Reorganisation of Community Mental Health Services in 
Haringey  

Attachment 2 
Part 2 

Proposals for Rehabilitation and Recovery Services at St 
Ann’s Hospital  

 



 
If you want to receive more information about the proposals please get in 

touch with the contact points identified in the paper.  You can comment in 
writing to address above, by phone or e-mail to the contact numbers in 

the paper.  Alternatively there will be an opportunity for discussion at the 
public meetings detailed. 
 

A separate process will be undertaken to consult with staff. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
John Newbury Helps 

Chief Executive  


